SPECIAL POINTS OF INTEREST:

- Please be sure to RSVP NLT 6 May 2018
- Remember to bring Photo ID
- Home Pass Pick
 Up is scheduled
 for the
 morning of
 Wednesday, 23
 May 2018.
- Home Pass
 Return is
 scheduled for
 the morning of
 Tuesday, 29
 May 2018.
- Be sure to be on time to your designated session.
- Your Cadet can not wait to see you!



Cadet Home Pass Newsletter

SCHEDULED FOR MAY 23RD-MAY 29TH 2018

The Hoosier Youth ChalleNGe Academy will be conducting Home Pass Pick Up on Wednesday May 23rd, 2018. Upon arrival you will need to check in with a photo ID. After Checking in you will go through a quick out-processing line receiving information from the Medical, Academics, and Case Management Departments. Once your process is completed you and your Cadet will be free to leave and enjoy your Home Pass.

This is a very important time for your Cadet as he or she will face many temptations such as smoking, drinking, drugs, and friends while on Home Pass. Parents, you will need to be supportive and encouraging to help ensure your Cadet continues on their path for change.

Please come to **Building 39** upon arrival. **Please RSVP to**ashley.hamm@hoosieryouth.org, hanna.chew@hoosieryouth.org,
Or 1-765-345-1000; NLT 6 May 2018.

<u>Due to Staffing and Academy Requirements it is very important that you arrive</u> on time to pick up and return your Cadet! Also, Parents/Legal Guardians, you must provide an ID before picking up or returning your Cadet. **We will not** release any Cadet without proof of ID.

Schedule for Registration and pick-up on Wednesday 23 May 2018

9:00AM: Out-processing and Pick Up time for Female Cadets

9:30AM: Out-processing and Pick Up time for Male Cadets with Last Names Beginning with A-L.

10:00AM: Out-processing and Pick Up Time for Male Cadets with Last Names Beginning with M-Z.

Schedule for Return of Cadet on Tuesday, 29 May 2018

9:00 AM: All female Cadets need to report back to the Academy during this

time.

9:30 AM: All male Cadets with the last names beginning with the letters A - L

need to Report back to the Academy during this time.

10:30 AM: All male Cadets with the last names beginning with the letters M - Z

need to Report back to the Academy during this time.

All cadets will be drug tested upon return. We ask parents to remain here until your cadet has been tested and results determined. Your Cadet will not be released early and should not be returned late! Also, please make sure your Cadet drinks plenty of fluids and waits to utilize the restroom until here at the Academy. Your Cadet can not wait to see you!